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May 23, 2017 

  

James Trimarchi, Director Planning 

Southwestern Vermont Medical Center 

100 Hospital Drive 

Bennington, VT 05201 

 

 

RE: Docket No. GMCB-015-16con, Proposed Creation of a Dental Home on SVMC’s 

Bennington Campus, Estimated Project Cost: $804,000. 

 

Dear Mr. Trimarchi:  

  

The Board’s architectural consultant reviewed the responses received April 26, 2017. Please see the 

attached architectural report. Confirm that each specific requirement is met in compliance with 

Facilities Guidelines Institute (FGI), 2014 edition, and provide a brief explanation where appropriate. 

 

The response with the Verification Under Oath may be delivered to me electronically by PDF to 

marisa.melamed@vermont.gov.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 802-377-0194.  

Sincerely,  

s/  Marisa Melamed  

Marisa Melamed 

Health Policy Analyst 
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